
 

  

 

 

4th July 2024 

 

To the parents and carers of pupils in Year 2,  
 
I would like to invite you to our annual awards assemblies for pupils in Year 2. The 
awards event will be held in the sports hall. The entrance to the sports hall is on 
Arthur Road.  
 
The date and time for your child's award event is: 
 
2 Green 
Day:  Tuesday 16th July 
Time:  9.00am 
 
2 Yellow 
Day:  Tuesday 16th July 
Time:  9.30am 
 
2 Red  
Day:  Tuesday 16th July 
Time:  10.00am  
 
We will start promptly. Each teacher will talk about what makes their class special. 
Every pupil will receive an award certificate and we will celebrate by singing our 
Grove song. 

General Data Protection Regulations 

A number of parents have requested that their child’s photograph is not taken for 
use out of school. As a result, I am sorry but photographs and videos of the awards 
will not be permitted. 

There will however be an opportunity for you to take individual photographs of 
your child at the end of the awards outside in the playground. 

 



 

  

 

 

We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible on Wednesday 10th July at 
parental consultations. This year we would like your feedback through a parental 
survey. You will be able to access this using a QR code which will be advertised on 
classroom doors. 
 
Next week we have sports events. We sent out a letter last week. If you need to 
check these details please have a look at the school website:  
https://web.grove.bham.sch.uk/headteacher-letter-02-07-24 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss A Bennett 
Assistant Head Teacher 

 

 


